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FW: County Bill 42-2016
Feldmark, Jessica
Sent: Friday, June 24, 2016 9:37 AM
To: Ball, Calvin B; Fox, Greg; Greg Fox (Greg.Fox@Constellation.com); Weinstein, Jon; Sigaty, Mary Kay; Terrasa, Jen
Cc: Glendenning, Craig; Meyers, Jeff; Sayers, Margery

Good morning,

Please see email below regarding the Pension Oversight Commission's review ofCB42-2016.

Thanks,

Jess

Jessica Feldmark
Administrator
Howard County Council
410-313-3111

jfeldmark@howardcountymd.gov

Original message ———

From: Comcast <snyderlaw(%comcast.net>
Date: 6/24/16 8:17 AM (GMT-05:00)
To: "Kittleman, Allan" <AKittleman^howardcountymd.gov>, "Ball, Calvin B"
<cbball(%howardcountymd.gov>
Cc: "Southern, Scott" <ssouthem(%howardcountymd.2ov>
Subject: County Bill 42-2016

County Executive Kittleman and County Council Chair Ball,

I am the current Chair of the Howard County Pension Oversight Commission and am writing regarding
County Bill 42-2016. This letter confirms that POC members Hong, Kabuto and Snyder participated in
a meeting on Friday, June 17, 2016, where such members of the POC, representing a quorum of
members, unanimously decided that the POC has no objection to County Bill 42-2016 as presented to
the POC.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me either by email (snyderlaw^comcast.net) or
by mobile phone (202-345-6654).

Sincerely,

Todd Snyder
Chair
Pension Oversight Commission
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